
Mr. Capps - CLASSROOM MATRIX 

 BE 
RESPECTFUL 

BE 
RESPONSIBLE 

BE 
SAFE 

IN CLASS 
SESSIONS 

-Be on time 
 
-Wear appropriate clothing 
 
-Raise hand if you have a 
question 
 
-Stay on task 

-Be dressed appropriately 
for Physical Education 
workouts 
 
-Have all necessary 
supplies 
 
-Be ready for physical 
activity everyday 
 
-Participate in workouts 
and activities 

-Wash or sanitize hands 
before and after class 
 
Change into P.E. clothes 
for activity 
 
- Take P.E. clothes home 
weekly to wash them 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ASSIGNMENT 
COMPLETION 

-Use academic language 
 
-Turn in your best work, 
not the minimum 
 
-Do not copy classmates’ 
answers 
 
-Do not allow classmates 
to copy your answers 

-Read directions 
thoroughly 
 
-Ask teacher if you need 
additional help 
 
-Turn in by due date & 
time 

-Use your own words 
and thoughts on 
assignments (do not 
plagiarize) 
 
- Double check that you 
turned in the work & 
attached files if needed 

 
ASSESSMENTS 

-Use academic language 
 
-Turn in your best work, 
not the minimum 
 
-Do not copy classmates’ 
answers 
 
-Do not allow classmates 
to copy your answers 
 
-Follow teacher 
instructions 

-Study before quizzes and 
tests 
 
-Budget your time 
 
-Read directions 
thoroughly 
 
-Ask teacher if you need 
clarification 
 
-turn in by due date & time 

-Use your own words 
and thoughts on 
assignments (do not 
plagiarize) 
 
- Double check that you 
turned in the work & 
attached files if needed 
 
  

 


